
 

 

 
Date: August 14, 2023 

To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Listing and Compliance Department 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Floor 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051 
 

Symbol:- RPPL 
 
Sub:- Breach on the server- Rajshree Polypack Limited 
 

Reg- Intimation under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

This is to inform that on August 13, 2023 a cyber breach on our servers was noted and brought to 
our notice. There has been no significant impact on the business of the Company. No vital data has 
been lost due to the cyber breach. There is no impact on the production capacity of the Company, 
dispatches and Invoicing have been kept on hold for 4 days and the Company expects to commence 
the dispatches and Invoicing latest by August 17, 2023  
 

Our cybersecurity team and a specialist team of cyber-specialists is already on the job to rectify and 
restore thee servers back to normal with adequate safeguards and installation of required firewalls to 
prevent such incidents. 
 

Kindly take the same on record and oblige. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully 
For RAJSHREE POLYPACK LIMITED 
 
 
 
Mitali Rajendra Shah 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No: A48197 
Place: Thane 
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